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Benton-Franklin Health District 

Health Advisory 

Follow us on social media: 

         

 

 Primary Contact  
Contact:   Angeles Ize, Epidemiologist  

Phone: 509-460-4243  

E-mail: angelesi@bfhd.wa.gov  

Date: March 3, 2021  
 

 

 

POTENTIAL NOROVIRUS OUTBREAK AT LTC 
 
 

 
 
Benton-Franklin Health District is investigating a potential norovirus outbreak at a long 
term care facility in the Tri-Cities.  
 
Gastrointestinal symptoms may be seen with either COVID-19 or norovirus. If providers 
are evaluating patients from long term care facilities presenting with gastrointestinal 
symptoms, consider diagnostic testing for norovirus through commercial laboratories.  
 
Please report any norovirus cases associated with long term care facilities to 509-539-
0416 or fax to 509-460-4377. 
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